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ARRESTS IN SPAIN 

 

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar notes the news that a foreign national resident in 
Spain has been arrested in La Linea de la Concepcion in relation to alleged terrorist 
offences. 
 
The Government would like to reassure the public that it has received no indication to 
suggest that the threat level to Gibraltar has changed in any way as a result of these 
events. 
 
Terrorism is a cruel evil that, unfortunately, affects the whole world.  This latest incident so 
close to Gibraltar reminds us of the need always to remain vigilant and report any 
concerns or suspicions to the Royal Gibraltar Police. 
 
 


